
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15th 2022 
 

Washington DC, Virginia & Pennsylvania 2023 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
I hope you are well and that you had an excellent summer! Whilst it still feels that the trip is a long way off 
I’m sure the anticipation will make the time fly! 
 
I am in the process of securing further visits whilst on the trip, (hopefully including an ice hockey fixture on 
our second night) thus in order to pay deposits for these and to pay our travel company their next 
installment please can I ask you make a third payment of £400 via parent pay before Friday 30th of 
September, and send me a copy of their passport photo page by email if you haven’t done so already.  
 
This will take your total deposit to £950 so far.  
 
Please note that the passport will require 6 months’ validity on the day we return, so if you do need to 
renew it please can you send me a new picture of the photo page as soon as you can.  
 
If you would like further information then please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Ed Long 
Head of History & Politics 
longe@ripongrammar.com 


